

Opportunity Aspiration and Excellence for all

ACO/RBL

September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

T 01986 892140 E mail@bungayhigh.co.uk W www.bungayhigh.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Chanel Oswick

Open Evening sessions – Thursday September 28<sup>th</sup> 2023 5.45 pm – 7.15pm pm (Presentation at 5.45 pm) OR

7.00pm – 8.30pm (Presentation at 7.00pm)

We hope that your son/daughter is enjoying the start to their final year at primary school and is getting excited about their move to secondary education in September 2023. We know that choosing the correct High school for your child is a huge decision and as part of our transition process, we would like to extend a warm invitation for you and your son/daughter to visit our Open Evening on Thursday September 28<sup>th</sup> 2023

Due to the popularity of this event and to allow everyone the best opportunity to view our school we will be holding two sessions:

5.45pm – 7.15pm with a presentation at 5.45pm **OR** 7.00pm – 8.30pm with a presentation at 7.00pm.

The presentation for each session will be at **5.45 pm** or **7pm** and will give you the opportunity to hear from some of our current Year 7/8 students about their experiences and we will share our vision for the school. There will be an opportunity for you to tour the school after each presentation with our Year 11 or 13 Prefects as your guides, and from them, gain a real insight into how the school operates. Your son/daughter will also be encouraged to take part in our Treasure Trail around the subject areas so that they have fun, engage with the activities on offer and meet staff and students.

The evening presents an excellent opportunity for you to visit the school, explore different subject areas and find out about the care and guidance we provide to support all of our students to achieve their best. We look forward to seeing you on **Thursday September 28**<sup>th</sup> **2023**, for what will be a valuable evening.

You will also see from our Open Evening flyer, that there is also an opportunity to come along to one of our 'School Day' Tours. You are very welcome to join us while the school is in session for one of these very popular tours. Please do contact us at school if you wish to do this in addition to the Open Evening. If you have any questions or queries about the Open Evening or about the transition process, please do not hesitate to telephone the school or email the Headteacher's PA: <a href="mailto:rblake@bungayhigh.co.uk">rblake@bungayhigh.co.uk</a>.

Yours faithfully

MODUCK

Chanel Oswick Headteacher Annelise Corner Transition Lead



















